

Whickham Parochial Church of England Primary School

Let your light shine!

16/09/25

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 2 History Bloke Visit

As part of our topic on the Great Fire of Gateshead we will be having a visit from 'That History Bloke.' Richard is fantastic and engages the children, enriching the topic and bringing history alive.

This workshop will be happening on the morning of October 3rd.

School visits are a memorable and engaging way to learn, but they are quite expensive. We are therefore asking for a voluntary contribution of £7 per child. This is payable on Parent Pay. If your child accesses free school meals, the contribution will be made by the school.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Many thanks

Mrs Stephenson